Jacqueline Burton

From: Morin, Kristi <Kristi.Morin@bchydro.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 4:28 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: RE: [External] 16-110 OCP ZN - Amended Referral ; south of 1L371 Str 4-06; due 14 Feb

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.

BC Hydro has no objections as our works are not affected.

For a new electrical service connection, please contact 1-877-520-1355 or complete an online application form available
at:

http://www.bchydro.com/youraccount

Kristi Morin | Property Coordinator, Property Rights Services

BC Hydro

3333 22™ Avenue
Prince George, B.C.
V2N 1B4

P 250561 4844
E kristi.morin@bchydro.com

bchydro.com

Smart about power in all we do.

From: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>
Sent: 2022, January 31 9:07 AM

To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>
Subject: [External] 16-110 OCP ZN - Amended Referral
Importance: High

Security Risk Assessment: Use Caution
The email is from <planning@prrd.bc.ca> with a friendly name of Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca>

DO NOT click on links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and are expecting the link or attachment.
If you suspect this message to be phishing, please report it to BC Hydro Phishing Support

Good afternoon,
The PRRD is seeking feedback on the attached application.

A Public Hearing was held on November 24, 2021 for the proposal to amend the OCP to Light Industrial and the zoning
to Light Service Industrial. A subsequent report was brought forward for the Board’s consideration on January 13, 2022,
wherein the Board directed staff to prepare an alternate bylaw for their consideration.
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Staff are therefore requesting feedback on this revised amendment which seeks to amend the OCP designation from
MDR “Medium Density Residential” to HC “Highway Commercial” and amend the zoning from R-4 “Residential 4 Zone”
to C-2 “General Commercial Zone”. The zoning amendment will include a text amendment to permit “Manufactured
Home Sales” within the C-2 Zone on the subject property only, as this use is only permitted within the Light Service
Industrial zone currently.

Responses are requested back by February 14, 2022.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Ashley Murphey, RPP, MCIP | Planning Services Manager

Direct: 250-785-8084 | Cell: 250-224-6076 | ashley.murphey@prrd.bc.ca

PEACE RIVER REGIONAL DISTRICT | 9505-100 Street, Fort St. John, BC V1J 4N4
www.prrd.bc.ca
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This email and its attachments are intended solely for the personal use of the individual or entity named above. Any use of this communication by an unintended
recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, any publication, use, reproduction, disclosure or dissemination of its contents is strictly
prohibited. Please immediately delete this message and its attachments from your computer and servers. We would also appreciate if you would contact us by a
collect call or return email to notify us of this error. Thank you for your cooperation.



